
Hello I am emails this to explain my feeling and being frightened for the safe of my family and the 
children of this city for you to be  moving the homeless hub into the motel/black Pearl and and those 
people and those people are drug addicted and mentally ill women. This will increase the crime rate, 
and being a mother I am worried of the safety of each citizen living in this city.  
Please take it to concern and not to take this step forward.  

Thank you  
Linda  
 


